
 
 
 
 
NDDC ACTING MANAGING DIRECTOR VISITS FUTA 
The Acting Director, Niger Delta Development Commission (NDDC), Mrs. Ibim Semenitari has said that 
the Commission is committed to the execution of quality projects that will enhance the standard of living 
of the Nigerian people. She stated this while on a courtesy visit and project assessment tour of ongoing 
NDDC Projects in FUTA. During the working tour Mrs. Semenitari commended the exquisite 
developmental infrastructure of the Institution and lauded the leadership acumen of the Vice-Chancellor, 
Professor Adebiyi Daramola. She however lamented the abandonment of the Hostel project of the NDDC 
in the Institution and asked the Management to liaise with her office in the event of challenges in respect 
to the completion of the project. 

Responding, the Vice-Chancellor appealed to the Managing Director to facilitate the completion of the 
hostel project which was started some years back. He said the Management of FUTA was fulfilling a 
mandate of accountability, probity and transparency. He promised not to relent in completing any ongoing 
project within record time. The Vice-Chancellor said FUTA as a leading citadel of academic excellence, 
will continue to champion positive developmental projects. 
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